Police continue to search for
Kasha Smith

Police enquiries continue to locate
35-year-old Khasha Smith, who 1is
missing from Calder Grove and who
was last seen on 10 October 2023.

Officers have been out in the local area distributing and
pinning up posters today.

Khasha’'s family is extremely concerned for her and are hoping
the posters remind people she’s still missing and that we are
still looking for information which could help us find her.

As enquiries have progressed, police have established that the
last known, confirmed sighting of Khasha was in October

Khasha is around 5ft tall, with a slim build. She has blue
eyes and long, blonde hair. She also has tattoos, one which is
visible on her right wrist and says ‘Forever’.

She often visits the Gorgie, Broomhouse and Wester Hailes
areas.

If anyone has seen Khasha or has any information on where she
may have gone, please call us on 101, quoting reference 3915
of 5 January, 2024.
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